

Dear Valued Patient/Family:

Legacy Orthodontics Welcomes Dr. Jeffrey Lombard

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your confidence in choosing me to care for your orthodontic needs. It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement from my Leesburg practice. As many of you know, I have five children, including a special needs son. Over the past several years, as my case load at multiple locations and my family have grown, I have found it difficult to balance my time and energy to give my best self in each situation. This has not been an easy decision for me, but I know my patients, orthodontic family, and my own family will benefit from this transition. I have gotten to know many wonderful patients and families through the years. You have made this a truly amazing journey.

With that said, it is my pleasure to welcome Dr. Jeffrey Lombard as the new orthodontist at Legacy Orthodontics. The decision of a replacement wasn't considered lightly, and I carefully evaluated a number of candidates. I am confident Dr. Lombard will continue to provide the best possible treatment and care, as he is a caring and talented orthodontist who possesses the highest qualifications and is extremely well skilled in all phases of orthodontic treatment. Additionally, Dr. Lombard will be able to provide better customer service through office hour flexibility that will better meet your needs and schedules.

Dr. Lombard is a graduate of the University of Pittsburgh School of Dental Medicine and completed his orthodontic residency at Montefiore Hospital Albert Einstein College of Medicine in New York City. Since graduating, Dr. Lombard has practiced orthodontics at multiple locations. A strong believer in continuing education to ensure his patients receive the highest quality orthodontic care, Dr. Lombard has completed several post graduate programs and courses and participated in numerous orthodontic study clubs.

Besides being committed to his patients, Dr. Lombard is dedicated to his family and community. Dr. Lombard, his fiancé, and their goldendoodle, Simba, recently moved to the area, and are excited to become an integrated part of this wonderful town.

I will be working with Dr. Lombard to ensure a smooth transition and to help him get to know your unique case from where it started to its current progress. During this time, please feel free to contact me so I can answer any questions you may have. The office location, name, and telephone number will remain the same. I am happy to let you know that the team who has assisted me will remain with the practice.

I want to thank all of you. Many of you were more than patients, but friends who I looked forward to seeing at every visit. Please have faith and trust in Dr. Lombard, as he is a gifted orthodontist who truly puts his heart and technical excellence into his work.

Sincerely,

Dr. Markus Niepraschk

Machen Nepresal 000